
 

 
 

 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians of 2014 Graduate:  
 
As you know the end of the school year is quickly approaching.  We are trying to make this 
an exciting and fulfilling time for all those involved; therefore, various activities have been 
planned.  We are looking forward to all students participating. Below is a list of 8th grade 
end-of-year activities.   
 
 
New York Trip  Wednesday, June 4th  

Only students with NO discipline problems,  
NO suspensions and  
NO referrals will be allowed to attend  

 
Awards Ceremony  Friday, June 13th  
    BRAMS Auditorium  
    Parents/guardians welcome to attend 
    2:00pm 
 
Dinner Dance   Friday, June 20th  
    Savin Rock Conference Center, West Haven 
    6:00-8:30pm 
    8th grade BRAMS students only  
 
Graduation    Tuesday, June 24th  
    3:00pm  

This is a ticketed event, each student will be given three (3) 
tickets.   
NO exceptions.   

 
Any student that has not paid their end of year activity fee will not be allowed to participate 
in any events. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shawn A. True, Principal  
Sarah Rosner, Assistant Principal  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Shawn A. True, Principal 
Sarah Rosner, Assistant Principal 

150 Kimberly Avenue, New Haven, CT  06519 
Voice (203) 946-8974 – Fax (203) 946-5824 

 


